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November 13, 2018 

 

 

 

Dear FCSS Community: 

 

The Accountability Division of the Georgia Department of Education publishes the College 

and Career Ready Performance Index (CCRPI) each year. The CCRPI measures how well 

schools and districts are preparing students for the next educational level, and it includes five 

main components:  Achievement, Progress, Closing Gaps, Readiness, and Graduation Rate.  

The CCRPI provides a comprehensive roadmap to help promote and improve college and 

career readiness for all students.     

 

We are pleased to share that the Fannin County School System’s district level CCRPI 

score is 81.8, which is above the state average of 76.6.  Fannin’s score is the highest among 

all neighboring Georgia districts, and it is the highest of all districts in the Pioneer RESA (a 

group of 15 school systems throughout the northern part of Georgia).    

 

In the words of Benjamin Franklin, “Well done is better than well said.”  It is important to 

celebrate success, and the Fannin County School System could not be more proud of our 

school community.  Whether you are a student, parent, or a faculty or staff member, please 

know that your hard work and dedication to learning makes a difference – Congratulations 

FCSS!   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Gwatney, Ed.D.   Sarah Rigdon 

Superintendent    Director of Achievement 


